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Message from the Head… 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

Thank you for engaging with our Parents’ Evenings this week. We were able to connect with the families of almost 
90% of our children across Tuesday and Wednesday evening. We will make contact with you next half term if we 
were not able to meet with you this week. 

Last Friday morning a small group of parents joined Mrs Dino for our ‘Meet the SENCo’ session. We are grateful 
for your time and support. For those who are interested but could not attend, we have added the presentation 
slides from the session to the SEND pages of our website. 

I am sure you and your children are looking forward to some time away from the hectic schedule of school next 
week. I hope you will enjoy a peaceful and happy time, along with the excitement of Halloween and perhaps 
some firework displays. Please remember that Monday 4th November is a Professional Development Day for staff. 
All children return to school on Tuesday 5th November. In that first week back, you are invited to our Maths 
Morning on Wednesday 6th November from 9.05am. This session will provide the chance to visit classrooms! 

Also, in the first week of next half term, we are hosting the PTA Glow Discos on Friday 8th November. For the 
Reception and Key Stage 1 disco straight from school, it is essential that you sign children up for the event using 
this google form AND make payment through School Gateway. For the Key Stage 2 event at 4.45pm, children can 
pay on arrival. Please ensure that Key Stage 2 children DO NOT BRING MOBILE PHONES to the discos. All children 
will need to be collected by an adult from this event, regardless of year group. Please note that this day will also 
be a non-uniform day for pupils. 

You will see in the dates section below that the PTA are hosting a Christmas Jumper Sale after school on Friday 
22nd November. Any donations you are able to make for this should be brought into school by Friday 15th, please. 
 

With best wishes for a peaceful weekend and a happy half term break! 
From Richard Martin and all of the team in school. 

@fenhilp 

 
Training Day – Monday 4th Nov - School Closed 
Tue, 5th Nov – Special Bonfire Lunch Menu 
Wed 6th Nov – Maths Morning 
Tue, 5th Nov - Deadline for Christmas Card Designs  
Fri, 8th Nov - School Glow Discos  
Fri, 22nd Nov - Christmas Jumper Sale 
Wed, 27th Nov - NCMP Weights & Measurement for 
Reception & Year 6 only 
Wed, 27th Nov - Wreath-making Workshop 
Mon, 2nd Dec - Santa Run 
Fri, 6th Dec & Wed 11th - Present Room 
Tue, 10th Dec - Nativity Performance (2-3pm) 
Wed, 11th Dec - Nativity Performance (5.30-6.30pm) 
Fri, 13th Dec - Winter Fair 
Mon, 16th Dec - Christmas Service @ The Parish 
Church 5pm-6pm 
Fri, 20th Dec – Last Day of Term 
Mon, 6th Jan – Spring Term Starts – Back to School 
 

Reminders & Other Info… 

 
Tag Rugby club – is full, no more spaces available. 
 
 
 
‘Dates for the Diary’ link below with all the known 
dates for the academic year, which is available on the 
school’s website: 
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1OgStsxwM0ci
4ms06eznrSW2Kl4iBvkF-lIU11-GZA8I/edit 
 
 

 

https://www.fenstantonandhiltonschool.com/web/special_educational_needs_send/160571
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScsPqwvcjVStwX8GkRFm97Iw3_aFDKO75s9hcg7LVPBnqv8-Q/viewform
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1OgStsxwM0ci4ms06eznrSW2Kl4iBvkF-lIU11-GZA8I/edit
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1OgStsxwM0ci4ms06eznrSW2Kl4iBvkF-lIU11-GZA8I/edit

